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MEMBERS PRESENT:  Rep. Carolyn Oakley, Chair Rep. Jim Whitty, Vice-Chair
Rep. John Meek Rep. Patti Milne Rep. John Schoon Rep. Larry Sowa Rep.
Sharon Wylie

STAFF PRESENT:          Linda Sample Brown, Administrator Carolynn
Gillson, Assistant

MEASURES CONSIDERED: HB 3640  - Proh.  sch.  dist.  from prohibiting 
student transfer to certain schools, PUB HB 3083  - Home  sch.  students
participate  in priv. sch activities, WRK HB 3099 - Auth. OSSC to 
transfer mgmt of privately funded student aid programs to community
foundations, WRK HB 3335  -  St. Bd  of  Barb. &  Hairdressers  issue
temp. permits, PUB
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TAPE 67, SIDE A

004    REP. CAROLYN OAKLEY, Chair:  Calls meeting to order at 1:40 p.m.

Public Hearing on HB 3640 Rep. John Schoon Tim Adsit, Perrydale School
District #30

009    CHAIR OAKLEY:  Notes the issue in this bill may be addressed in
another bill.

012  REP.  JOHN SCHOON:  Testifies in  support of  the bill  that would
help small remote school districts to retain students and  receive more
state money. It would prohibit a large district from preventing the
transfer of a student to a small district. > Five schools are being
disqualified from remote school funding because they no longer comply
with standards.

052  TIM  ADSIT,  superintendent  of  Perrydale  School  District  #30:
Reads  his testimony listing the reasons why his school district
supports HB 3640 (EXH. A).

REP. SCHOON:  Real benefit is for the kids who transfer.

Testimony received from George Lanning, Amity Public Schools opposing HB
3640 (EXH. B). Work Session on HB 3083

130  CHAIR OAKLEY: Gives  brief overview on the  issue and on  the bill
that passed last session. > HB 3083  would  allow  homeschoolers  to 
participate  in  private school interscholastic activities.

155  SAMPLE BROWN, Committee Administrator: Reviews what  the -1



amendment (EXH. C) and -2 amendment would do (EXH. D).

MOTION:  Rep. Meek moves to adopt the -1 and -2 amendments. > There is
no objection. MOTION: Rep. Meek moves  HB 3083 as amended  to the floor 
with a do pass recommendation. VOTE:  In a roll call vote, the motion
carries with all members voting AYE. Carrier:  Rep. Oakley

Work Session on HB 3099

193    BROWN:  Reviews what the -1 amendment does (EXH. E).

MOTION:  Rep. Meek moves to adopt the -1 amendment. > There is no
objection. MOTION: Rep. Meek moves  HB 3099 as amended  to the floor 
with a do pass recommendation. VOTE:  In a roll call vote, the motion
carries with all members voting AYE. Carrier:  Rep. Wylie

Public Hearing on HB 3335 Rep. Lee Beyer Jim Markee, Professional
Cosmetologists Asssoc. Susan Wilson, Board of Hairdressers and Barkers

225  REP. LEE BEYER, District 42: The  HB 3335-3 amendment clarifies
that temporary make-up and hair  combing assistance  done without 
compensation as part of preparation for having your  picture taken or 
participation in a theatrical performance is an allowable activity under
Oregon Law (EXH. F) and refers to his written testimony (EXH. G).

311  JIM MARKEE,  Professional Cosmetologists  Assoc.: Reviews  what the
 HB 333 5-1 amendment does (see EXH. C, 4/13/93). > The Board has no
choice but to  regulate the type of activity addressed by the HB 3335-3 
amendment.  Not  sure what  is  meant  by  "without separate
compensation". Concerned  about  places  charging  more  for  the
photograph because makeup and hair styling were part of the package.

REP. BEYER:  Explains why he feels the word "separate" should be left
in.

403  SUSAN WILSON,  Board of  Hairdressers and Barbers:  Reviews the 
intent in the original bill and explains the changes in the -2 amendment
(EXHIBIT H).

TAPE 68, SIDE A

041  MARKEE:  Proposes  deleting the  word  "separate" prior  to
compensation, and after compensation insert "specifically". > Fiscal
analysis provided on HB 3335-2 (EXH. I).

058    CHAIR OAKLEY:  Adjourns the meeting at 2:10 p.m.

Reviewed and submitted by:

Carolynn Gillson Assistant
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